
From: Noton, Eddie <email address removed>  
Sent: June 21, 2021 1:11 PM 
To: Fedrau, Chelsea (IAAC/AEIC) <email address removed> 
Cc: Suncor Base Mine Extension Project (IAAC/AEIC) <iaac.BaseMine-MineBase.aeic@canada.ca>; 
Phalen, Laura <email address removed> 
Subject: Suncor BMX - DFO, Fort McMurray First Nation, Suncor Meeting Minute Summary June 1 2021 
 
Hello Chelsea,  
 
Below is a summary of a meeting from a few weeks ago, to be posted to the registry. 
 
A meeting was held between DFO, Fort McMurray First Nation #468, Golder Associates and Suncor on 
June 1, 2021 to discuss preliminary steps in the offsetting process for fish and fish habitat for the 
proposed Base Mine Expansion Project. Suncor and Golder outlined a conceptual offsetting plan for the 
Base Mine Expansion Project that would include the Gregoire Lake Watershed. Fort McMurray First 
Nation is included in the conceptual plan as a partner and provided information on areas of concern 
within the watershed that would benefit from offsetting measures. Fort McMurray First Nation #468 is 
located around Gregoire Lake and may take an active role in the conceptual offsetting project. DFO 
provided initial advice on how the offsetting policy applies to any conceptual offsetting plans that Suncor 
is considering, including in the Gregoire Lake Watershed. 
 
Thank you, I hope an email submission of this meeting summary is sufficient. 
 
Eddie Noton 
Fish and Fish Habitat Protection Biologist 
<contact information removed> 
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